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TO:  Ruth Walter, Chair, Committee on Appointments 
 

Sunday Vanderberg, Clerk of the Board of Legislators 
 
FROM: Ben Boykin, Chairman of the Board of Legislators 
 
DATE:  November 16, 2020 
 
RE:  Storm Water Advisory Board Reappointment 
 
 I hereby recommend the reappointments of Paul Summerfield to the Westchester County Storm Water 
Advisory Board for a term to commence on January 1, 2020 and to expire on December 31, 2022.  
 
Mr. Summerfield’s reappointment are subject to the approval by the Board of Legislators.  
 
Please place this memo on the November 23, 2020 Westchester County Board of Legislators meeting 
agenda for referral to the Appointments Committee.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 


